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Dear Sir or Madam,
 
We and our family run a farm business very close to the proposed development of two nuclear
power stations at Sizewell. Our Grade 2* listed family house is also very close to various parts of
the development.
 
We have been issued with interested party numbers as follows:
E L Dowley: 20025766 (personal) and 20026598 (business).
L J Dowley: 20025763 (personal) and 20025762 (business).
 
We would like, on a preliminary basis, to let you know that we (and/or a nominated
representative) would like to take part in the following Issue Specific Hearings planned to take

place between 6th July and 27th August 2021 and as currently outlined:
Transport Strategy
Associated Development Sites (of Transport Strategy) – in particular, in relation to the SLR and
the roundabout at the entrance to the development site
Community Impacts and Safety
Effects on the AONB designation
Socio-economic Issues
Water Supply
Flood Risk
 
With kind regards,
Emma and Justin Dowley




